
November 10, 2001

Dr. William Stokes, Director

NICEATM (MD EC-17), NIEHS

P.O. Box 12233

Research Triangle Park, NC 27709

Fax: (919) 541-0947

Dear Dr. William Stokes,

Upon hearing of you’re the cruel LD50 tests you are using, I ask you to please begin
efforts to completely replace lethal dose.  Please test with non-animal, in vitro testing
methods.  I am outraged and deeply upset at any form of animal testing, let alone a
system in which half of the population is forced to die.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Manka


